Dear Parents, Carers and Families,

During the Prime Minister's announcement tonight, he set out a possible plan that might see specific year groups returning to school from June 1st. In his speech he mentioned Year 6, Year 1 and Reception. 

At this moment in time, schools themselves have no further information other than that shared by the PM during his announcement. 

We hope to be given more detail over the next few days and weeks, to support us in making sure our plans are effective and realistic.  

Any information from school will be shared as early as possible on Facebook, Teams, Class Dojos and the academy's website.
 
Please keep checking these daily. 

Thanks for your support with this.
 
Roy Gunning
Principal

Stakesby Primary Academy
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